
Nursery Autumn 1 

 

The children have settled very well into our school and have had a great start 

with their ‘Whitburn Primary School’ journey. They have enjoyed exploring the 

classroom and making new friends.  

 

 

 

Our first campfire was a huge hit. The 

children collected sticks and watched as 

Mrs Brooks started the fire. They were very 

interested in what was happening and 

thoroughly enjoyed their hot dogs.  

 



 

 

The children had lots of fun exploring our 

class pumpkin. They did observational 

drawings, drew pictures on the pumpkin, 

scooped out the seeds, hammered golf tees, 

planted the seeds and finally, baked pumpkin bread.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The children love to be creative and have enjoyed using lots of different 

resources to make pictures.  

 


